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Roth Broadcasting of Quad Cities, Inc.
225 18th Street
BF P.O. Box 247

AM1270 Rock Island, IL. 61204-0247

(309) 786-1800

May 9, 1989

Carl W Dabelstein
9404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, KS 66212

Dear Carl:

We thank you for your letter to let us know of your
reception of WKBF. It is not our station policy to
formally acknowledge the long distant reception.

Please accept these car bumper stickers as our appreciation.

Sincerely,

= J.: \Q\_.gx‘ —
Terry Graver

Chief Engineer
Enclosure
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